
 
 

Have you considered requesting a  
Joint Agency Group Supervision? 

 
There are so many reasons that this approach can support working 

together, improve collaboration and achieve better outcomes for 
children and their families with a clear and unified professional 

network behind them. 

 
 

In too many Safeguarding Practice Reviews we hear about lack of professional 
curiosity, poor communication and/or divides in the professional network.  The need 
for a multi-agency reflective space is designed to address these practice issues in 

real time through Joint Agency Group Supervision (JAGS).  The NSCP has recently 
taken significant steps to ensure that the fidelity of the JAGS process is adhered to: 

we now have a fully trained pool of facilitators who will bring independence, 
containment and compassion to the really challenging safeguarding work that you do.  

This is not about developing ‘group think’, nor is it about escalation; we want all 
professionals to be heard and to have a safe, reflective space where you can 

understand each other’s perspectives, roles and responsibilities. 
 

For more information please see the 

Joint Agency Group Supervision procedure, 
 

or simply use this link to request a JAGS. 

JAGS request form 

https://norfolklscp.org.uk/about/policies-procedures/managing-individual-cases-where-there-are-concerns-about-a-childs-safety-and-welfare/316-joint-agency-group-supervision-procedure
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fhcZFOBXD0-v8P1htUnRDgWZ3LfUkhpHinjDUtXgYx9UQzVEWEE3MjZLM0M4Q1ZYSVY4MTFFM01JNy4u&origin=Invitation&channel=0

